
TO:  Parents and School District Personnel 

FROM:  Maintenance Coordinator 

SUBJECT: Annual Asbestos Management Plan Notice 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you of the status of the Forrestville Valley 
School District #221 Asbestos Management Plan. The Illinois Department of Health and 
the Federal Environmental Protection Agency have determined that asbestos is a potential 
health hazard. Therefore, precautions should be taken to avoid disturbing all asbestos-
containing materials. 

As required, school district buildings were inspected for asbestos in April 2022. The 
AHERA law requires a 3-year inspection by qualified personnel and a 6-month visual 
inspection by school district personnel. Any changes in asbestos-containing areas must be 
documented in the school district's Asbestos Management Plan. 

The Asbestos Management Plan is available for public review in the District Office. If 
you wish to review the plan, please call to make an appointment Monday-Friday 
between 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

Any concerns regarding asbestos-containing materials should be directed to the Asbestos 
Coordinator, Forrestville Valley School District at 815-938-2195.
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